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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

In order for pupils to prepare effectively for their upcoming GCSEs, Year 1O will be sitting the 

first round of Mock Exams. These will start on Monday 20th June. Where possible, each exam 

will emulate the final GCSE your child will sit in Summer 2021.  

When students return to school after Half Term, they will be provided with their own copy of 

the mock exam timetable. 

 

Students will be supported in preparing for their Mock Exams by their tutors and their subject 

teachers. They can also attend the Get Ahead Club after school each Monday from 3pm – 4pm, 

where I can give them support in how to revise or answer any other questions they may have 

about the upcoming Mock Exams. I have also attached a brief overview of what your child 

should be revising for each subject. Subject teachers will then upload further revision materials 

on Teams which your child can access.  

 

In addition, revision at home is essential before and during the Mock Examination period.  

Please support us by ensuring that your son/daughter has somewhere quiet to revise, that they 

eat and sleep sensibly and that they are able to get to school for exams in plenty of time. During 

the Mock Exam period, eating healthily and sleeping well the night before an exam has added 

importance. It is vital that all students are punctual for examinations as late arrival can put pupils 

at risk of not reaching their full potential. 

 

As ever, we are grateful for your support and welcome you to get in touch with us if you need 

to. Contact details are on the top of this letter and my school email is below. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs ML Edwards 

Year Leader for Year 10 

m.edwards@hughfaringdon.org 
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